
 

Activity News 

ICT Mahidol welcomed teachers and students from Assumption Convent 

School for a visit and discussion on academic seminar and training 

collaboration 

 

On June 3 0 , 2 0 2 3  – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, 

Mahidol University (ICT Mahidol), warmly welcomed the teachers and a group of students 

from Assumption College during their visit to the faculty. Dr. Pisit Praiwattana, the Assistant 

Dean for Organizational Communications and Media Technology, gave them a warm welcome 

speech on this occasion. Following that, Dr. Pawitra Liamruk, the Program Chair of B.Sc. in 

Information and Communication Technology (ICT International Program), delivered a 

presentation on an overview of the faculty's two programs: B.Sc. in Information and 

Communication Technology (ICT International Program) and B.Sc. in Digital Science and 

Technology (DST Thai Program).  

Moreover, staff from Academic Services and Technology Transfer Division, ICT Mahidol: 

Miss Bang-Orn Kornwirat, the Acting Head of the Division, and Miss Kanyasorn Sudsangiem, 



 

General Administration Officer, participated in the discussion regarding future collaboration on 

seminar and training between the faculty and the school. The meeting took place in Room 

AI1 at the Faculty of ICT, Mahidol University, Salaya. 

To conclude the visit, Dr. Pawitra Liamruk and staff from the Organizational 

Communications Department guided the teachers and students on a tour of various 

educational facilities within the faculty. These included the Innovative Space, Computer 

Laboratories, Mahidol-AIST Research Unit (MIRU), Co-working Space, Smart Classroom, Grand 

Auditorium, and Bits & Bytes Hall. 

 

Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/acs-collaboration/  
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